
 

To all our customers,  

Our hearts and thoughts are with all the families, friends and community members who have 

been impacted by the COVID-19 outbreak.  

 

At this time, AMR Designs is operating with no restrictions and no changes to production. We 

will continue to be open during normal business hours. However, to help with reassurance with 

social distancing, customers may call before coming in and/or set up appointment times which 

may help with overcrowding within our customer service area. 

 

Our staff is focused on supporting the efforts of our local health officials and government leaders 

working to contain the spread of this virus. Our responsibility to protect the health and well-being 

of our employees, customers and vendor partners is our top priority. It is important to us that we 

share the precautions we are taking with you: 

 We are doing additional cleaning and sanitizing of our front desk/customer area as well 

as all of our offices and production areas. 

 We are reviewing the latest insights and advice from the World Health Organization, 

Centers for Disease Control, and local governments to prepare to respond as situations 

are updated. 

As this challenging situation continues to change, some impacts to our service may become 

unavoidable. We promise to keep you informed on any necessary changes to our operations 

through our social media pages (Facebook, Instagram, Twitter), on our website, and with 

individual calls as necessary.  
  

During this difficult time, we want you to know that your business and your support mean a great 

deal to our team. We value your trust, and everyone at AMR Designs is committed to providing 

the reliable support that our customers need and expect - today, tomorrow, and always. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Annmarie Stansfield 

Owner, AMR Designs 

 


